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July 21, 2020

Ms. Debbie Tarry, City Manager
City of Shoreline

17500 Midvale Ave. N.
Shoreline, WA 98133

Dear Ms. Tarry:

On behalf of the school district, I want to extend my appreciation for the many years of
collaboration on the Shoreline Pool. This has been a positive collaboration which has, I
believe, provided benefits to the students and community alike.

Thank you for your patience during the pandemic in order to provide the Board of
Directors an opportunity to consider the City’s offer, as noted in your letter of March 4,
2020, to transfer the ownership of the pool to the District in exchange for the District
assuming future maintenance and operation of the facility.

At our regular board meeting on July 20, 2020, the Board took action to decline this offer.
While we appreciate your offer, we will not take ownership of the facility.

[look forward to continued collaboration and future opportunities to work together for our
community.

Regards,

(emoRetionn

Rebecca L. Miner
Superintendent



